Are you looking to make some extra money
working part time?
Do you want to have the summer’s off, weekends

Are you interested in making a difference in a child’s life? Are you
creative and willing to work a few hours each day?

Chesterfield County School Food Service

may be looking for you!

Click on the apple to find out more information:

Food Service substitute applications are accepted the first two weeks of each month.

Go ahead and start working on your application now!

Chesterfield County School District is an equal opportunity provider.



https://www.applitrack.com/chesterfield/onlineapp/default.aspx

